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Please note the Annual Membership 
Meeting is scheduled for Monday, 
December 3rd in the media room at  

6 pm. Please be sure to submit your proxy 
to enable us to have a quorum for the 
meeting.  We hope to see everyone there! 
 

Reservations are being accepted at 
www.mytpnoa.com on the Club News tab 
for Breakfast with Santa scheduled for 
Saturday, December 8th from 9:30 am to 
11:30 am.  We have crafts and gift bags 
for the youngsters and a pancake breakfast 
for the first 300 to sign up.  Donôt wait, be 
sure to reserve your spot. 
 

We have been very busy getting the 
common areas ready for the holidays with 
palm tree trimming, pond cleanouts, new 
mulch, sidewalk cleaning and holiday 
lighting for our entries.  We also are 
working to update our older irrigation 
lines and expect to have the oak trees 
trimmed in the common areas over the 
roadways and sidewalks to allow safe 
passage underneath.   
 

We hope everyone has a safe and happy 
holiday season! 

Ashington Estates 
 

December. That means weôre in the midst 
of the Holiday Season, which began some 
weeks ago. We hope that everyone has a 
joyous and safe season whether they stay 
at home to enjoy the great Florida weather 
this time of year, or travel afar to celebrate 
with distant family. 
 

At the last Board Meeting in October, the 
Ashington Estates Board of Directors 
approved funding to install security 
cameras at our entry and exit gates. The 
Board has entered into a two year 
agreement with Flock Safety and will 
evaluate the benefits of the program over 
that time frame. These cameras will 
record vehicular traffic through the gates 
and, the board hopes, will serve two 
purposes:  
1. Act as a deterrent to unauthorized entry 
into the neighborhood;  
2. Assist in any investigation that may 
arise from a neighborhood burglary or a 
similar type of occurrence. At this time a 
firm installation date has not been set. 
 

On a similar note, there are two other 
safety related issues to mention. Everyone 
should have noticed an increased Tampa 
Police Department presence in the 
neighborhood. The board has been 
working with TPD and the Tampa City 
Council to increase TPD activity on our 
streets. We have received many, many 
complaints over a long period of time 
concerning chronic speeders and vehicles 
that fly through the four way stop at 
Ashington Landing and Emerald Chase 
Drives. This irresponsible driving puts 
pedestrians and other drivers at risk. Over 
the years we have tried other means of 
encouraging speeding residents and 
vendors to be drive more responsibly 
without success. At this stage we believe 
that ñthe gloves are offò and we are 
encouraging TPD to enforce the driving 
laws in our neighborhood to make it a 
safer place to live, walk, bike and drive. 

Be forewarned ð TPD has the Boardôs 
full backing to cite violators. All of us 
should take the safety of our fellow 
residents to heart. 
 

The second issue is that we have pressed 
the City of Tampa to paint a crosswalk 
outside of our gates. There has been a 
marked increase in pedestrian traffic, 
particularly since our school district has 
cut back on some of the ñcourtesyò bus 
routes to and from school for students 
who live within two miles of school. As of 
this writing, the crosswalk has been added 
in front of The Preserve apartment 
complex on Commerce Park Boulevard. 
We are expecting our crosswalk and 
another at the New Tampa Community 
Park to be completed shortly. We hope the 
crosswalk will raise awareness of 
pedestrian traffic and prevent any future 
accidents. 
 

A few quick reminders: The growing 
season has slowed down with cooler, drier 
weather. Please be sure that your sprinkler 
systems are functioning as intended and 
are set to the proper days and times. The 
Board has nothing to do with 
enforcement, but we hate to see residents 
fined by the city for violations. Also, now 
is the time to pressure wash/clean your 
walks, sidewalks, driveways, street 
gutters, soffits, fascias and any other areas 
of your home that have the black mold 
and/or mildew that accumulates over the 
course of the rainy season. 
 

And finally, it is time to prune trees and 
trim palms. We should all take a good 
look at our homes to be sure that we meet 
our neighborhood standards. Having now 
reminded us all of some of the unpleasant 
tasks we have to accomplish, it is time to 
go back to the opening paragraph of this 
newsletter and wish everyone a happy and 
joyous Holiday Season. Please be safe. 
 

Our next Board Meeting is the Annual 
Meeting. Thursday, February 28, 2019 
6:00PM at Club Tampa Palms 




